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To all members and observers 

of the AIECE

Dear Colleague,

With pleasure I invite you to the half-yearly meeting of the Working Group on Longer-Term Prospects and Structural Change. The meeting will take place on Friday 10th May. It is scheduled to begin at 14.30 hours and finish at 17.30 hours.

The meeting place is the venue of the General Meeting at CPB, The Hague.


We have three contributions on the agenda, and we look forward to a lively discussion: 
“AIECE Medium-term Report”, Ville Kaitila and Markku Lehmus (ETLA, Helsinki)
“Modern Business Investment – What do we really know about it?”, 

Michael Grömling (IW, Cologne)

“Economic assessment of Dutch climate-change package”,
Wim Suyker (CPB, The Hague)

Looking forward to seeing you at the meeting, 

Yours truly,

Klaus-Jürgen Gern
Chairman
